
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

July 14, 1998 

The Honorable Robert J . Dole 
Suite 410 
901 15th Street, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20005 

Dear Bob: 

Thanks for your note in support of locating 
the Victims of Communism Memorial Museum in the 
Ronald Reagan Building. I was proud to be at t he 
building's dedication ceremony and am glad you 
we r e there, too. Your idea to locate the museum 
the re is interesting, and I've made Robert Peck, 
Commissioner of the Public Buildings Service, 
aware of where you stand. 

As always, it is good to hear from y ou. Hil l a ry 
and I s e nd our b e st t o you and El izabeth. 

Sincerely, 
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